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 Ian Flood 
 
 Environment Department 
 
 Wilpingjong Coal 
To Mr Ian Flood  
 We are replying to the expansion of Wilpingjon Mine After reading the project 
books and discussing this with our directors we have these concerns. We don’t agree with mining at all 
.Please read our concerns  
 
Murong Gialinga Concerns 
 
 
*The area where pit 8 will be if approved this area is a very cultural area for our people past and 
present we have great concerns on this area being destroyed, 
 
*The beautiful country that will be destroyed most of the areas for the expansion is very Cultural, No 
amount of revegetation will make a difference. The loss of wildlife. 
 
The noise of the mine how it affects the people of Wollar. 
 
 
Why do they want to expand when the price of coal is so low? Have a look around Australia how many 
Coal Mines are closing. 


